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JULY 
2015 

Individuals served 2,565 

Pieces of Clothing 2,081 

Volunteers 
     Hours 

42 

848 

Adventist Community Church of Vancouver’s 

Homeschool Ministry 
  

Invites all the homeschool families to a 
 
 

Back-to-Homeschool Event 
September 13 ~ 2:00-4:30 p.m. 
Vancouver’s Klineline Pond ~ Pondview Shelter 
 

Bring an apple-themed dessert, utensils, & plates. 
 

For more info susansegebartt@hotmail.com  

 

Welcome to the  
Adventist Community Church of Vancouver 

 Our next All-Church Potluck Luncheon will be next Sabbath, 
September 12, after 2nd service. Remember to bring enough food 
for your family and extra for guests. 

 Donations to the Youth Pastor/Bible Worker salaries: Identify 
your donation to this project by writing “Salary Fund” on an 
offering envelope. 

 Membership Transfers, 2nd Reading Please welcome Beverly 
Bartz from Orchards & Cammy Lynch from Castle Rock. Bid a 
fond farewell to Melody Cruz to Forest Grove, Janice Lewton to 
Red Cliffs, & Heidi Nelson to Meadow Glade. 

 Calling all bakers! Our Pathfinder Club is requesting 
homemade brownies for their annual Pathfinder Camporee next 
weekend. We need at least 4-6 dozen. If you are willing to bake 
some brownies to donate, please contact Wendy at 360-949-0427 
BEFORE Thursday, September 10 to coordinate drop-off/pick-up 
location. Your help is much appreciated! 

 Tailgate Produce Swap – September 20, 3:00 p.m. All gardeners, 
think about what produce you can share. Bring fruits, vegetables, 
and your giving spirit. Bring your produce in the back of your 
cars, trucks, and trailers; open them up in the church parking lot to 
swap with others. Sign up in the foyer for a space. 

 Please support the Perrin Family while Bambi is recovering 
from her knee injury. If you can help with meals, sign up at 
www.TakeThemaMeal.com Search for “Perrin and Family” with 
the code 1832. You may also call Nikki at 360-798-9950. Thank you 
for all you have been doing to support the Perrins. 

Who to call 

  

Ministers: Everyone ask-them 
Senior Pastor Roger Walter  696-2511 
Associate Pastors 

Danny Kim 503-572-5594 
Chad Carlton 512-618-2418 

Visitation Pastor George White 949-9419 
Bible Worker  
  Carolyn Karlstrom 600-3496 
Head Elder  
Head Deacon Josh Horn 907-0432 
Head Deaconess Becky Wilson  

719-459-2788 
Pathfinders Lyndene Wright       260-4530 
Church Office Louise Craig 696-2511 

      Mon & Fri 9:00 – 1:00 p.m. 
      Tues -Thurs 9:00 - 5:00 p.m. 

Seventh-day Adventist Community 
Church of Vancouver 
9711 NE St Johns Rd., Vancouver, WA 98665 

360.696.2511/VancouverAdventist@gmail.com 

www.vancouveradventist.com 

www.facebook.com/ 
AdventistCommunityChurch 

Be on our Email List: adventistcc+subscribe 
@googlegroups.com 

Serving this community since 1885. 
 

 

Meadow Glade Adventist Elementary 

School (MGAES) 687-5121 
18717 NE 109th Ave. 
Battle Ground, WA 98604 

Columbia Adventist Academy 687-3161 
11100 NE 189th St. 
Battle Ground, WA 98604 

 

 

Community Service Center 695-8632 
Monday and Tuesday — 9:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

3200 NE St. Johns Blvd., Vancouver, WA 98661 

Help your community by donating 
cash, clothing or food 

 

  

   

 

Around the Conference 

Celebration to honor and celebrate the life of Alcyon Fleck will be held at 
Meadow Glade SDA Church this afternoon, September 5, at 3:00 p.m. Alcyon 
and her husband, Ken, were co-founders of International Children’s Care. 

ABC Open House Sale runs from September 13-October 4. If you wish to 
continue receiving sales flyers, you must sign up by September 6 at 
www.abcflyer.com. Please note: You must open the return email from the ABC 
to complete the sign up process.  

Financial Peace University, the 9-week seminar using the Dave Ramsey 
materials, will be held at Meadow Glade SDA Church beginning September 16. 
For more information contact Steve at 360-314-4767. 

His Praise Men’s Chorus will be in concert on September 19 at 4:00 p.m. at 
Orchards SDA Church.  

WANTED – Urban Missionaries to work in the inner city of Portland. 
Interested? Meet at the Stone Tower Church, September 19, 2:30 p.m. 

Children’s Leadership Conference sponsored by the Oregon Conference 
Children’s Ministries will be held September 24-27 at the DoubleTree by Hilton 
in Portland. To register log on to www.adventsource.org Questions? Call 
Shirley at 503-850-3537. 

Filipino Rally with worship, fellowship and food. Sabbath, September 26 at 
Portland Adventist Academy. Sabbath School begins at 9:45 a.m. Lunch will be 
potluck. For information, Ardina Wang 503-255-0075. 

Joy! The Road Trip, the 29th Annual Oregon Conference Christian Women’s 
Retreat will be held October 16-18 at Eagle Crest Resort. Early registration 
pricing ends September 8. Special Teens programs! Pick up a brochure in the 
lobby for more information. 

Medical Evangelism Conference for physicians or dentists interested in 
learning how to effectively share Christ with your patients. AMEN Conference 
will be October 29-November 1 in Hilton Head Island, SC. For more 
information www.amensda.org or call 530-883-8061. 

Adventist Recovery Ministries is hosting a quarterly meeting of those 
involved with – or interested in – ministries for those struggling with 
addiction. The next meeting will feature Steve Rude’s testimony; insights into 
some medical aspects of addiction from Dr. David Whitacker; music led by 
Dave Payne; reports from those running support groups; an overview of 
resources; planning for the future; a light supper; and more. Join us Sabbath 
afternoon, September 12, from 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm in the Oregon Conference 
Office. For more info or to RSVP, please contact Cheri Corder at 503 850-3558 
or cheri.corder@oc.npuc.org. 

SDA Couple from Everett looking for a pet-friendly 3-bedroom house or 
townhouse to rent. Call Bruce, 206-708-9295 or Sydney, 360-321-1712 or email  
BruceandSydney@gmail.com  

Wanted – One of our sister churches in Clark County is looking for a donation 
of the complete 10-volume set of Uncle Arthur’s Bible Stories for their church 
library. Please contact Pastor VJ, 360-609-4905. 
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Church Finances  

Fiscal Year 7/1/15 – 6/30/16 Church Budget Mortgage/Building Student Aid 

Monthly Goal $ 21,147 $ 17,939 $ 3,300 
 

00 
Rec’d Sabbath 8/29/2015 + online $ 6,840 $ 5,690 $ 677 

Rec’d This Month to Date $ 26,023 $ 15,707 $ 2,094 

Rec’d Fiscal YTD (Since 7/1/15) $ 41,426 $ 27,333 $ 4,790 

Budget Fiscal YTD $ 42,294 $ 35,878 $ 6,600 

Over(Short) since 7/1/15 $ (868) $ (8,545) $ (1,810) 

Today’s Offering: 
Church Budget 

GIVE NOW 

Point your barcode reader-
enabled smart phone here. 

 

 

 

Praise & Prayer 
 

New names listed here. The full 
list will be on the church website 
www.VancouverAdventist.com/
PrayerList, the bulletin board, or 
you may pick up a copy at the 
greeter’s desk. 

 
 

Please help keep this list current. Send 
updates to the church office. School Started! Please pray about what you can do to help with 

our $3,300 monthly goal for the Student Aid fund. Fifteen of our 
church young people need your help to get a Christian education. 

 

Resources 
 

 Check the bulletin boards for announcements. 

 Children’s bulletins, quiet activity bags and clipboards/paper  & 
pencils available in the lobby for your children. 

 Having trouble hearing? Ask a greeter or deacon to point out 
someone who can help you with an assistive hearing device. 

 A few picture directories remain. Check with the church office. 

September 5, 2015 
 

 Welcome to the 
Seventh-day Adventist 

 Community Church of Vancouver 
 
 

9:00 a.m. 

Morning Contemplation Hymns 303, 323, 315 Sid Stafford 

Church Life  Pastor Chad Carlton 

Offering Church Budget Bryan Cassagneres 

Opening Hymn Live Out Thy Life Within Me No. 316 

Education Consecration Prayer  Dave Allen 

Bible Study 
Surprised by Change: 

The Goal of the Spiritual Life 
Pastor Roger Walter 

Closing Hymn All the Way No. 516 

Pianist: Ben Turner Head Deacon: Don Jewell 

10:00 a.m.  
Sabbath School Bible Study  

Ask if you need assistance in selecting a class 
 

11:00 a.m. 

Prelude   

Church Life  Pastor Chad Carlton 

Worship in Song Rise Up, O Church of God No. 615 

Offering Church Budget Dan Weston 

   Offertory Have Thine Own Way, Lord No. 567 

Children’s Story  Darla Thomas 

Education Consecration Prayer 
Gale Crosby, Vice President 

Oregon Conference Education Department 

Worship in Song  Praise Team 

Scripture Matthew 23:25 Summer Walter 

Prayer  Chris La Munyon 

Bible Study 
Surprised by Change: 

The Goal of the Spiritual Life 
Pastor Roger Walter 

Hymn of Response In a Little While We’re Going Home No. 626 

Pianist: Sher Carlton 
Praise Leader: Chad Carlton 
 

Head Deacon: Dennis Gilliland 

 

This Week 
 

TODAY 

Sabbath ends 7:41 p.m. 
 

MONDAY 
Labor Day (Church Office Closed) 
 

TUESDAY 
Community Service Center Open  

9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 
The Contagious Adventist 

Workshop 7:00 p.m. 
 

WEDNESDAY  
Prayer Meeting 6:00 p.m. 
Elders Meeting 7:00 p.m. 
 

FRIDAY 
Sabbath begins 7:30 p.m. 
 

SABBATH 
9:00 & 11:00 a.m. Pastor Roger 
Offering – World Budget 
Church Potluck after 2nd Service 
 

 

 
Our Schools  

 

MGAES’s theme for the 2015-2016 school year is Fearless supported 
by the text 2 Timothy 1:7. Pray that our students will know that “God 
has not given us a spirit of fear. . . but of power, love, and self-
discipline.” 

Columbia Classics Reunion (graduates from ’65 and before) at the 
CAA Cafeteria/Chapel September 11 & 12 beginning with a lite supper 
at 6:00 p.m. Friday. Contact Ina Tichenor 360-253-1879 or 
itichenor@pru-nw.com or call Larry Hiday at CAA 360-687-3161. 

 

mailto:itichenor@pru-nw.com

